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Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington DC, 20554 

 
Dear  Secretary Dortch, 
 
I am writing to you today to call attention to an alarming issue brought to me by several residents of the 
29th Ohio House District. These constituents expressed concerns that the FCC’s agency rules and 
regulations for radiofrequency emissions need to be updated. My constituents highlighted that the 
human exposure limits for radiofrequency have remained unchanged since 1996. Furthermore, there is 
great apprehension regarding the proliferation of cell towers and the associated levels of electromagnetic 
field (EMF) exposure in Hamilton County, Ohio. 
 
I urge you to take these concerns into consideration when reviewing and revising the current regulations. 
It is crucial to prioritize the well-being and safety of the residents in District 29. Thank you for your 
attention on this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at your 
earliest convenience. 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Cindy Abrams 
State Representative 
29th Ohio House District 
Office: (614) 466-9091 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


